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Date: 23/Nov 2012 

Participants: 64 Differently Abled 

Personsand77 Social workers and 

students 

Vice-Chancellor Dr.(Mrs)K.Meena 

inaugurated the one day 

workshop and released the audio 

version of the RTI act developed 

by Mrs. M. Prabavathy, Head i/c ,  

Centre for Differently Abled Persons. The Right to Information Act – RTI 

has been serving as vital tool to obtain information.  In order to create 

awareness about 

RTI as a move 

towards inclusive 

society, the Centre 

for Differently 

Abled Persons 

(CDAP – BDU) in 

collaboration with 

National Institute 

for Visually Handicapped  (NIVH – Regional Centre)  has organized a one 



day workshop on Right to Information Act with special reference with 

persons with Disability on November 23rd 2012.  More than 120 people 

from various social organizations including differently abled participated 

in programme. 

 


